Hello Lowell Families and Community,

They say that if you don’'t like the weather in Oregon, just wait a few minutes...well last week
we had beautiful spring and this week we are playing with winter slush again. We wiill just
wait a few minutes and see what our next weather adventure will be!

It is time once again to mark your calendars for a delicious way to support our Lundy
students! The Jersey Mike's fundraiser is on Wednesday, April 10th at the Springfield location!
Between 4-9pm, 30% of all purchases will go to our fundraiser!

There is no school on Friday, April 12 for Teacher Grading Day.

There is a fantastic, and free opportunity for 4th-6th grade parents. You have the chance to
win gift cards, meet other parents, and ask questions about their pre-teens.
Scan here to sign up for this virtual workshop. [=] 3 =]

iy

;'.E‘%

The JV softball game at Colton scheduled for Monday, April 8th has been canceled. It may
be rescheduled in the future.

The baseball game at Bonanza has been rescheduled to April 29th at 4:00pm.

Stay safe, healthy, and kind!



